
Circulated in more than 130 States to personalities in the legal and maritime professions 

 

IMLI e-News 

 

The IMO International Maritime Law Institute Official Electronic Newsletter (Vol. 16, Issue No. 66) 10 July 2019 

 
 

IMO SECRETARY-GENERAL EXPRESSES HIS APPRECIATION FOR THE DISTINGUISHED 

CONTRIBUTION OF PROFESSOR DAVID ATTARD TO THE SUCCESS OF IMLI 
 
 

During the 30th Anniversary Ceremony of the IMO International Maritime Law Institute (IMLI) held 
at the IMO Headquarters in London on 25 June 2019, the IMO Secretary-General, Mr. Kitack Lim 
presented the IMLI Director, David J. Attard with a Letter of Appreciation and a Commemorative 
Award for the outstanding commitment and exceptional service he has provided during tenure as 
the Director of IMLI. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr. Kitack Lim (Secretary-General, IMO) acknowledging the long-standing commitment of 
Professor David Attard (Director, IMLI) with a Letter of Appreciation and Commemorative Award 
 
 



The Secretary-General expressed, on behalf of the International Maritime Organization (IMO), his 
sincere appreciation to Professor Attard for his keen dedication to the work of IMLI over many 
years. He emphasised that it has been due to Professor Attard’s vast experience and knowledge 
of IMLI matters that the IMLI has successfully navigated through challenging times, as well as 
made the enormous progress towards securing a sustainable future and achieving the recognition 
this important institution deserves. 
 
Mr. Lim pointed out that Professor Attard’s dynamic approach to fostering the future of all students 
has contributed towards establishing IMLI as a centre of excellence in the training of specialists 
in maritime law. Hence, his contribution to these positive outcomes has been highly appreciated 
by both students and IMO, alike. 
 

 
 

Letter of Appreciation and Commemorative Award 
 
Mr. Lim conveyed his highest esteem and sincere gratitude for Professor Attard’s diligent 
contribution to IMLI by emphasising that his tireless efforts, personal contribution and support to 
assist strengthening the governance and sustainability of IMLI, will always be remembered along 
with his unsurpassed leadership, efficiency and excellence. 
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